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It’s not too early to think about your Summer 2006 Co-op. The Partnership 
for Public Service, a Washington, D.C. not-for-profit organization, has paid 
internship opportunities available in communication. Headed up by a PTC 
graduate, the Partnership invites applications for these positions by 1 April. 
For more information, visit their web site ( www.ourpublicservice.org )or see 
Bruce Austin. 


